
TEND Lab Member Receives Another 
Scholarship! 

 
 

TEND Lab member, Maria Kryza-Lacombe, received a scholarship to attend the 

International Symposium of Contemplative 

Studies in San Diego. This preeminent 

conference on contemplative sciences gather 

the most innovative thought leaders in the 

field who share insights and the latest research 

on mindfulness and other meditative 

practices. The conference aims to stimulate 

interdisciplinary discussions, networking, and practices coming together to 

advance understanding of the mind and human behavior, with the goal of reducing 

suffering and enhancing well-being. The scholarship reduces the cost of 

registration from $300 to just $50. 

 
 

Congratulations, Maria! 
 


